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NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM  

              
 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that there is a potential for a quorum of the City 
Council, Planning Commission and Community Activities Commission to be present at a 
Candidate Forum organized by the Newcastle Library Saturday, September 28, 2019, 
from 11:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. at 12901 Newcastle Way, Newcastle, WA, 98056. For this 
event, candidates for Newcastle City Council will speak and answer questions. 
 

DATED this 29th day of August, 2019.  
 
 

 
Sara McMillon, City Clerk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              
 


